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+ The wine and food palring in November was an unique and
extraordinary event. More than just pairing a wine with food, it felt
like it was a date between the wine and its lovely complement -
bringing out the best taste presented with the adoring personal
wine. You could feel the warmth, passion and pride as the people
described their creation and why it meant so much to them.

Hosted by the Decker's, at their lovely spacious home, gave an extra.
bt of lai to the event. The members were asked to vote for their
favorite combo pairing which concluded n the gold, silver and

bronze medal giveaway.

At the end, everyone received a copy of the contributed recipes
that was paired with their personal wine - a wonderful gift that may
‘come handy for the holidays!!!
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+ ON.., what a real fun filled event in October (in case
you missedit), an event with sumptuouslocal and
home made beer (yes, BEER ata CCHVA event!11],
lots of delicious German food, great peaple (some in
festive costumes) and  very small amount of wine
for those who cannot live without!1! The event was
hosted by Kathy Sullivan and Gary Stanley in their
cozy backyard.

Aspecial talk on
making beer asa
business by Steve Kitts,
owner of the local
Naughty Oaks Brewery
was a hit - some of
our own CCHVA
members spoke about
thelr own beer making
stories and generously
shared their brew with
allof us.




PRESIDENT’S CORNER 

Happy Holidays Everyone!

Well here we are again at the end of another year. This is the time of year that I try to let go of the Holiday stress (wine helps with this) and try to focus on Gratitude.  And one of the things I am most grateful for is all the members of our CCHVA family that have stepped up to help in one way or another this past year. Together we accomplished a lot. From the wine evaluation seminars and Tip’s from the Pro’s Series in the Winter, to the Wine Judging Competition and Picnic in the Spring, to our Summer Wine Making and Blending Seminars and Orcutt Hill Picnic, to our Fall Harvest, Octoberfest, and Wine Pairing Event we have certainly accomplished A LOT as a club and it is testament to EVERYONE who helped out. Of course our Board of Directors deserves a special “Thank You,” but we are now 102 members strong (the largest we have been in my memory) and we cannot put on the quality program we do without help from our general membership as well. So if you helped in ANY WAY at all this year, thank you from the bottom of my heart.

Your Board of Directors is currently putting the finishing touches on next year’s Calendar of Events. Watch for it on the Website soon and be sure to pick up a printed copy at the Avila 
News! December 2017
Event on January 27th.  As far as upcoming events go, the Avila Member’s Meeting is not to be missed.  It remains a “Member’s Only” event since it sells out each year (74 people is our maximum given the size of the Avila Yacht Club), so get your reservation in ASAP.  There is a form in this newsletter that you can mail into our PO Box.

Finally, a word about membership renewal……. NOW IS THE TIME.  I know most of our active members renew when they pay for the Avila Event.  Others renew as reminders are sent through the end of February. After February, we stop sending our newsletter or club details to those who haven’t renewed.  However, there are those of our members who rejoin right before harvest so they can purchase grapes through our Co-op. Some people (you know who you are) do so every single year.  If you are in this last group, realize you miss out on much the club has to offer.  $40 per couple is really a very small price to pay to have access to all our activities.  Here is a suggestion, why not pay the yearly dues now, get it over with, and enjoy one or more of our social or educational events throughout the year? The form is also included in this newsletter.  I guarantee you will be glad you did. 

That’s it for now, enjoy this final 2017 Newsletter and we will see you at Avila! 

Fred Carbone, Club Prez
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A big shout out and thank you to Tara Crandall who has been the editor of our Newsletter!  Unfortunately, she has moved out of state and due to distance and family obligations she will not be able to continue in that role. Tara did a great job and the flair she demonstrated on the newsletter will be greatly missed. 

Mary Michael, has taken on the role so please forward any news pieces to me at the same CCHVA2014@gmail.com address we have been using in the past.  I can’t promise that the look of the newsletter will be up to Tara’s standard, but I can promise to pass on the news you want to know!   
2018 Calendar

The CCHVA Calendar for 2018 is still being finalized but be sure to keep space on yours for the following!  (We hope to distribute a full calendar in late January.) 
This is a short list of the social events being planned for the first half of the year. 

· January 27 - Annual Membership Meeting at the San Luis Yacht Club (Avila Beach). $30 per person for members only.  This one always sells out so get your reservation and payment in the mail as soon as possible. The form with the details you want to know is in this newsletter! 

· February to May – Wine Evaluation seminars are planned monthly.  Improve your skills and maybe just join us as a judge at the Santa Barbara County Fair Home Wine Making Judging! 
· Tips from the Pro’s events – If you have a commercial winemaker who is would like to host us and share their tips, please let Fred Carbone know! 

· May 19 – Spring Picnic!  Hosted again by Jerry and Clair Shoemaker. 

DUES!
It’s that time of year again.  Our new year starts on February 1, so our $40 annual dues are due again. Members who have not paid their dues by February 28 will cease receiving newsletters from the club. You don’t want to be that person, so mail your check along with your reservation to the Annual Meeting or just pop the renewal it in the mail to:
CCHVA 

PO Box 271

Santa Maria, CA  93456
(A renewal form is at the bottom of the attached reservation form and an application/renewal form is attached if you just need to pa and update your info.  If we don’t have your correct info, we can’t find you!)

CENTRAL COAST HOME VINTNERS’ ASSOCIATION 

2018 BALLOT FOR ELECTION OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Please vote for a maximum of 3 (three) nominees for positions on the Board of Directors for 2018.  The persons elected will serve a minimum term of 2 years.  Return your ballot before January 22 to CCHVA, P.O. Box 271, Santa Maria, CA  93456, Attention:  Nomination Committee, or bring it to the Annual Membership Meeting on January 27th.

Please Note:  You may also enclose your dues for 2018 with your ballot. Dues remains $40 for the upcoming year.


____ 
John Larson
____    Clair Shoemaker
____
Other ____________________ (Write in Name)

____
Other ____________________ (Write in Name)

The following 2017 Board Members will complete their 

term in office and roll off the Board:

Tara Frushon

Tania Puro

The following 2017 Board Members will continue to serve in office in 2018:

Fred Carbone

Mary Michael

Steve Rau

Kathy Sullivan

Paul Klock

Jim Ford

Gary Stanley

Jeff Mathieu

Cathy Del Re

Linda Rickett

_______________________________________  Signature

One signature required per membership

Attendance at our monthly Board Meetings is encouraged by anyone who might be interested in serving sometime in the future. Please contact any of the above Board Members for details.

Central Coast Home Vintners’ Association’s

2018 Annual Membership Meeting

(Please use this form for your reservation and to pay dues)

Central Coast Home Vintners’ Association 

P.O. Box 271

Santa Maria, California 93456

COMPLETE FORM AND MAIL WITH A CHECK PAYABLE TO CCHVA TO THE ABOVE ADDRESS

Reservations deadline is January 22, 2018

Location:
San Luis Yacht Club (located on the pier in Avila Beach)

Date:

January 27th, 2018

Time:

12:00-4:00 p.m.

Cost:

$30.00 per person (current members only)

Limit:

Due to space at the Avila Yacht Club this event is limited to 74 Members 

Deadline:

January 22, 2018 (no refunds for cancellations after this date)

I am enclosing _____ dollars for _______ # of persons @ $30.00 per person.

SINCE  THIS  EVENT  IS  LIKELY  TO  SELL  OUT--NO  PAY  AT  THE  DOOR!

Member(s) Name    __________________________________________

Address                   __________________________________________

Phone Number        __________________________________________

E-Mail Address        __________________________________________

What to bring:  
A-L – bring an appetizer



M-Z – bring a dessert

Everyone – bring your best bottle of homemade wine or a commercial wine of your choice to share with the group in addition to any wine you may want to serve at your own table.


Don’t forget to bring your own glass too!!  
CCHVA Annual Dues

Dues cover the association year from February 1st through January 31st.  

Annual membership dues are $40.00 per household (2 persons).  

Use this form if attending the annual meeting.

I am enclosing _____ dollars my annual dues. 

Members who have not paid dues by February 28th, will be dropped from the membership list and will not receive future newsletters or club communications.

Please use the Membership Application Form if you have any changes in address, phone number or email account so that we can update or records and continue sending you info.
	CCHVA Membership Application

	Member 1

	Name:

	Phone:

	E-mail address:

	Current address:

	City:
	State:
	ZIP Code:

	Updated Contact Information?     YES            NO
(Please circle)

	Member 2

	Name:

	Phone:

	E-mail address: 

	Updated Contact Information?     YES            NO
(Please circle)

	

	Amount Enclosed:

	Comments:

	

	

	*Important Notes: 

	· E-mail address is REQUIRED as all CCHVA communication is via e-mail only
· Annual membership dues are $40.00 for one year membership that includes two people from the same household.
· Membership year is February 1st – January 31st.
· Members who have not paid dues by February 28th will be dropped from the membership list and 
WILL NOT receive future newsletters or club communications.

	Mail the completed form with annual member dues to:

	Central Coast Home Vintners’ Associations
P.O. Box 271
Santa Maria, CA 93456


Central Coast Home Vintners’ Association








